Dear Parents and/or Guardians:

September will be here before we know it. To start the new school year, I would like to ask for your cooperation in preparing the children for 3rd grade at East Syracuse Elementary School. Following is a list of recommended school supplies for your child:

- Art smock (can be an old t-shirt/ labeled with their names)
- 1 set of headphones

The school will supply these items if necessary, but oftentimes children prefer their own for these particular items.

We welcome any donations of the following items:

- Tissues
- Baby wipes/clorox wipes
- Paper towels

Great news - all other items will be provided by the school! Please do NOT send in any additional supplies.

We hope you have an enjoyable summer vacation. We look forward to an exciting school year.

Sincerely, Mrs. Gesek Mrs. Locke Mrs. McGinley